

## 2022 Pharmacy Commission Member Recruitment

Washington State Department of Health sent this bulletin at 10/27/2021 11:29 AM PDT



View this as a web page

## 2022 Pharmacy Commission Member Recruitment

The Department of Health, Health Systems Quality Assurance Division (HSQA) is accepting applications to fill upcoming vacancies on the Pharmacy Quality Assurance Commission (commission) for 2022.

HSQA is looking for public-spirited people willing to study the issues and make decisions in the public's best interest. Health profession boards, commissions, and committees operate under legislative mandate to:

- Protect the health and safety of the public.
- Promote the welfare of the state by regulating the competency and quality of health care providers under their authority.

The Governor's Office and the Department of Health seek diversity in board and commission members. We recognize the value variety brings in understanding and serving the people of Washington State. We need candidates with diverse backgrounds and those who provide geographic representation throughout the state.

To qualify for a position on the commission, an individual must be a citizen of the United States and a resident of Washington State. In addition:

- a public member must be a member of the general public and is not affiliated with any aspect of pharmacy. (three public member vacancies)
- a pharmacist member must be licensed in Washington State for a period of at least five consecutive years immediately preceding appointment and continue to be a duly licensed pharmacist (one pharmacist vacancy)
- a pharmacy technician member must hold a pharmacy technician certification in Washington State

If you are interested in applying for an appointment to the Pharmacy Quality Assurance Commission, please see our <u>website</u> and complete the <u>Governor Appointed Application</u>. On the application, please select that you are applying for the Pharmacy Commission. An application along with current résumé must be submitted by **November 1, 2021**.

A description of the roles and responsibilities to serve on the commission can be found on the commission's information webpage.

If you have any questions about serving, please contact Joanne Miller at 360-236-4834 or <a href="mailto:wspqac@doh.wa.gov">wspqac@doh.wa.gov</a>. Please note: If you submitted an application for 2021, there is no need to resubmit an application for the 2022 recruitment cycle.

SAFETY.

INNOVATION.

QUALITY.











To request this document in another format, call 1-800-525-0127. Deaf or hard of hearing customers, please call 711 (Washington Relay) or email <a href="mailto:civil.rights@doh.wa.gov">civil.rights@doh.wa.gov</a>

Manage Subscriptions | Unsubscribe | Help



Powered by



Privacy Policy | Cookie Statement | Help